
We have missed our customers and are happy to be able to 
begin offering services again. We have returned to regular 

library hours for assistance by phone, text, and chat.

Holds For Curbside Pick Up
Curbside pick up will be available beginning Monday, May 4.
. Hours for pickup are Mon-Th 10am-7pm, Fri 10am-6pm, 
	 Sat 10am-5pm, Sun 1-6pm.
. When holds are ready, arrive at your library, call us, and we will 	
	 bring the materials to your car.
. Curbside pickup of holds will be placed in the customer’s trunk, 	
	 truck bed, or SUV cargo hold.

Returns 
Returns must be made using our exterior book drop until further 
notice. Staff cannot accept materials in person. For customer 
safety, returned materials will be held for 96 hours before being 
available for the next checkout.

Programs & Meeting Rooms 
In-person library programming and meeting room use are 
suspended through, but many programs are available online and 
can be found at www.metrolibrary.org.

Prioritizing Good Hygiene Practices
We are providing continuous reminders about good hygiene 
practices and supporting our staff with necessary resources 
including gloves, sanitizer, face masks and plentiful 
opportunities to regularly wash hands.

We’re Here For You!
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